Chair Report – Dan Ward, Distribution Subcommittee 01-24-03

The distribution subcommittee has gone through a dramatic series of changes in the last year or so – some because of our own doing and some because of forces beyond our control. Nonetheless, I believe we've emerged as a stronger, more focused group providing greater value to distribution engineers.

I'm encouraged by the new groups that we've introduced. They reflect some of the new directions the industry is taking or they represent core issues that we failed to address in the past. No organization is perfect and we need more input from members along the lines of what you see as important needs for our groups to be working on.

I'd like to target organizations like EEI and regional groups to send people to our meetings. If you have some contacts with outside organizations, let me know and we'll try sending flyers or emails that highlight our groups and their current activities.